
PARISHES OF 

LAVEY & GREENLOUGH  

Sunday 29th March 2020—5th Sunday of Lent  

He raises us to new life 
“If anyone believes in me, even though s/he dies s/he will live. Do you believe this?” We so easily 

get caught up in the immediate things of life that we lose sight of the bigger picture. There are so many 

things to be attended to that we can miss out on the really important ones. This happens all the time in the 

marriage relationship when couples fail to take time for themselves and their relationship of love because of 

the other pressures on them. And it is always a big mistake. Make time for each other. In family life also we 

can see the same thing happen. Parents spend so much of their energy providing for their children that they 

don’t have time to spend with them and so rob them of the single most important gift. And in our faith 

community, because of our mentality of duty, we can get into the habit of giving the minimum. The result 

is that we fail to see the vital importance of spending time together.  

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R. 

CHANGES TO LITURGY SCHEDULE 

+ 

Following this week’s announcement by the government,  

the following changes to our liturgy schedule are now necessary: 

 

Baptisms, Weddings & Regular Confessions are now postponed until further notice. 

 

Stations of the Cross are no longer open to the Public 

but will be available via the Parish Webcam. 

 

Mass will continue to be broadcast via the parish webcam please see  

Mass Times for both Parishes on the next page. 

+ 

This is a time for all of us to pray more intensely for each other, for those at the frontlines – especially doctors, 

nurses and medical staff and other carers, including clergy – and especially for those directly affected by this 

virus. Please keep checking our Parish Website, Facebook and Twitter pages for further information as it 

arises.  

It may be necessary to make changes to these services.  

 

STAY SAFE- STAY AT HOME - PRAY FOR ONE ANOTHER! 

Unfortunately the Sick & Housebound will not be attended in April.  

We ask that you let those who receive a visit from the Priest know that this will 

not happen due to the current circumstances around the COVID-19. 

Summer Time begins 

this Weekend. 

Clocks go Forward 

1 Hour!!!! 



LAVEY MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday 30th March: 7.00am & 9.15am - Online Only 

Wednesday 1st April: 9.15am & 7.30pm - Online Only 

Thursday 2nd April: 9.15am; Friday 3rd April: 9.15am - Online Only  

 

Adoration: Friday 3rd April , 9.30am—5.00pm (Open to the Public) 
 

Masses for Palm Sunday - Online Only 

Saturday 4th April: Vigil: 7.00pm - 1st Anniversary Mass for John Morgan, RIP  
 

Sunday 5th April: 9.00am & 11.00am - Online Only 

Lenten Stations at 6.00pm are no longer open to the Public but are available to view online  

 

All Masses/Services are broadcast via our parish website 

www.laveyparish.com 
 

Our Church will remain open from 9.30am to 6.00pm daily for people to come and spend quiet 

time in personal prayer. We ask that all visitors to our Church maintain social distancing  

spaces and use the hand sanitisers available when entering and leaving. 

GREENLOUGH MASS SCHEDULE  

Monday 30th March: 9.00am & 7.30pm; Tuesday 31st March: 9.00am & 7.30pm - Online  
 

Wednesday 1st April: 9.00am - Anniversary Mass for Brian McDonnell, RIP (Online Only) 

Wednesday 1st April: 7.30pm - Evening Mass - Online Only 
 

Thursday 2nd April: 9.00am - Online Only 

Adoration: 9.30am - 6.00pm (Open to the Public) 
 

Friday 3rd April: 7.30pm - Anniversary Mass for Joe Lagan, RIP (Online Only) 

Saturday 4th April: 10.00am - Online Only 
 

Masses for Palm Sunday - Online Only 

Saturday 4th April: Vigil: 7.30pm - Anniversary Mass for Katie & Patrick Marron, RIP 

Sunday 5th April: 9.00am & 11.00am  

Lenten Stations at 6.00pm are no longer open to the Public but are available to view online  
 

All Masses/Services are broadcast via our parish website  

www.greenloughparish.com/web-cam/ 
 

Our Church will remain open from 9.30am to 6.00pm daily for people to come and spend quiet 

time in personal prayer. We ask that all visitors to our Church maintain social distancing 

spaces and use the hand sanitisers available when entering and leaving. 

Our Parish Offices are closed to the Public until further notice.  
Please continue to contact us with Anniversaries, Notices for the Newsletter etc.  

Greenlough Parish Office: Email - greenloughparish@gmail.com or telephone (028) 2582 1190 
 

Lavey Parish Office: Email - laveyparish@btinternet.com or telephone (028) 7964 2458  

Greenlough Continuous Movement of Prayer for Marriage & Family Life  

Our Parish Day of Prayer is on Sunday 29th March.  










